Minutes from the Monday Oct 1st Enablement Teleconference
Attendees

Ricardo Balduino
Steve Adolph

Per Kroll

Nate Oster

Steve has attached a copy of an OpenUP handout given to all delegates at the recent “Much Ado About Agile” conference in Vancouver (See issue 202987)

Nate inquired what our priorities for enablement are. Steve said we are trying to pick the “low hanging fruit” by creating what we believe are quick and easy artifacts we can use to support OpenUP. Our priorities are to create OpenUP posters and create OpenUP course material. It is also hoped that we will be able to get an OpenUP website up soon.

Nate will attach a copy of his course notes to Bugzilla issue 202993. There are reports of other OpenUP committers having course notes and an e-mail inquiring if they are interested in contributing those notes towards OpenUP enablement has been sent. The intention is to collect a set of course notes that we can collectively work on, re-assemble, add to, and modify to create one (or more) standard courses that will be available to all of us.
Nate will create a Google Docs for those interested in collaborating on an OpenUP book. See issue 203869.

There was some discussion regarding an offer to host an openup.org website but no decision taken. See issue 203005
A discussion about refactoring OpenUP into a collection of constituent practices started and there is some interest in this idea. 

It was recommended that we schedule a face to face meeting soon – within the next four to six weeks – to develop the enablement strategy and plan the next release of OpenUP and EPF. The location of the face to face may be determined by who is interested in attending the face to face. 
